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On Saturday 20 September, each
SYO orchestra will come together
to perform and fundraise for SYO

in locations across Sydney city
and Parramatta Westfield as part

of The Big Busk and broadcast
live on The Big Busk YouTube

Livestream. 

Could your Orchestra take out the
title of 2025 #1 Big Buskers? 

WHAT HAPPENS ON THE DAY

Each SYO Orchestra will be allocated performance times
and locations between 7am and 6pm. This schedule will

be available closer to the date. Volunteers will be stationed
at each performance, encouraging audiences to donate. 

SCAN HERE
For the My Cause page



Mandarin
Translation
QR CODE

for Mandarin
translation

⽤于普通话翻译

SCAN HERE

扫描这⾥

HERE’S HOW TO BE
INVOLVED

Find your Orchestra’s
page on MyCause and
copy the website link

Share this link with your
friends and family,
asking them to donate
under your name

Check SYO Online each
week for prizes to be
won.

The orchestra that raises
the most money will be
celebrated in an end of

term party!

Please contact Georgia if
you have any questions at
development@syo.com.au

THANK YOU FOR YOUR
SUPPORT!

WHY DO WE BUSK?

The Big Busk began in 2018 to
showcase our wonderful

musicians and artistic staff and
to raise public awareness of SYO

programs. The Big Busk is also
an important event to generate

media interest but most
importantly, to fundraise for SYO

(it's also really fun!)

WHAT ARE WE
FUNDRAISING FOR?

SYO is a not-for-profit, dedicated
to supporting young musicians.

We aim to keep our fees as low as
possible for our musicians,

covering the cost of
approximately half of what a

participation fee costs. We do this
to ensure everyone can

participate. 

The Big Busk helps us to
purchase and upgrade important
things like; Music, Instruments,
computers, music stands, first

aid kits, photocopiers, trucks and
vans!


